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Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

“K” LINE to Support Victims of Typhoon Yagi in Vietnam 

 

The Typhoon Yagi, which made landfall in northern Vietnam on September 7, caused severe 

damage to the area. We would like to pray for the repose of the souls of those who lost their lives 

and express our deepest sympathy to those affected by the disaster. 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) has decided to provide a monetary donation of 2 million 

yen through the Vietnam Red Cross Society toward relief efforts in the areas damaged by the 

Typhoon. 

 

We sincerely wish for the earliest recovery of the disaster-stricken areas. 

 

 

 


